
From:                                                       Robert Dale  
Sent:                                                         05 August 2024 18:02 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   North runway 
  
Dear Gatwick , 
  
Please stop this development , there’s lots of reasons for it not to go ahead , we live next the flight 
path at the moment and the level of noise is terrible at present , with will be intolerable !!!  
I thought Heathrow won the new runway anyway …  
I’ve found this report  

•   
• Aircraft Noise – (ISH9) Support the 0.5 decibel reduction every year 

in the noise envelope, as proposed by PINS (proposed at ISH9).  If 
Gatwick disagrees, then they obviously don’t believe that aircraft will 
get quieter as detailed in Environmental Statement Addendum 
Updated Central Case Aircraft Fleet Report Book 5 May 2024.  Re-
iterate there should be a night ban 

 
 
 

No way can we have them over night as well  

You don’t get woke at a 6am every morning as it is .. 

  
Robert Dale  
 


